
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 12, 2018 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC  20554 

 

  

 Re: WP Docket No. 15-32  

 

  Ex Parte Presentation 

 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

 On February 7, 2018, Mark E. Crosby, President and CEO, and Robin Cohen, Vice 

President, Regulatory Affairs and Spectrum Strategies, both of the Enterprise Wireless Alliance 

(“EWA”) and undersigned counsel for EWA, met with Zenji Nakazawa, advisor to Chairman Pai, 

and Kristin Harris, intern in the office of Chairman Pai, to discuss the above-identified proceeding.  

EWA urged the Commission to adopt rules in this proceeding as promptly as possible. 

 

EWA explained that it had filed a Petition for Rulemaking in 2009 proposing rule changes 

to maximize use of the Part 90 800 MHz spectrum between 809-817/854-862 MHz (“800 MHz 

Mid-Band”) by assigning full-power, interstitial 12.5 kHz channels.  It noted that the proposal 

subsequently was endorsed by virtually the entire Private Land Mobile Radio (“PLMR”) user 

community and that the Land Mobile Communications Council (“LMCC”), whose members 

represent PLMR users, had agreed on criteria governing the assignment of these channels to protect 

adjacent 25 kHz bandwidth systems from interference.   

  

 This letter is being filed electronically, in accordance with Section 1.1206(b) of the 

Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206(b), for inclusion in the record in these proceedings. 

 

Kindly refer any questions or correspondence regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

 

       Very truly yours, 

        

         

       Elizabeth R. Sachs 



Marlene H. Dortch 

February 12, 2018 
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cc: Zenji Nakazawa (via email) 

 Kristin Harris (via email) 

  


